
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St., PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

 
Period of March 1, 2018 – March 31, 2018 

 
Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                   894,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Period:                                 29,000 gals. 

Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                            22.25 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                               .71 gals. 
 

Monday, March 5, 2018: 
 * Responded to DigSafely notification of Pre-Demo meeting at 1744 

    Alexander Rd. (by electronic response and telephone call to Heather 
    Hasbrouk, Field Contact for Dan’s Hauling & Demolition) 
 

Tuesday, March 6, 2918: 
 * Attended meeting at DCS regarding unresolved concerns with building 
    project 

 * Gayle scheduled NYMIR annual inspection of the plant for 3/12 @ 8AM 
 * Submitted monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. 

 * Met homeowner of 187 Stewart Dr. to turn on water 
 
Wednesday, March 7, 2018: 

 * Telephone call from Gayle saying that Mark Hodoroski had called to 
    inform her that a hydrant on West Shore Rd had been hit, and his  

    basement was flooded.  Steve responded and found no damage or water 
    visible 
 

Monday, March 12, 2018: 
 * Met Aanen at DCS. Water service disconnected and capped at 1744 
    Alexander Rd. prior to demolition 

 
Tuesday, March 12, 2018: 

 * Forwarded emailed water billing question to Isabelle 
 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018: 

 * Responded to mark out request at DCS 
 

Tuesday, March 20, 2018: 
 * Met Dominick DiCarlo at the plant for the Annual Sanitary Survey 
 

 



Wednesday, March 21, 2018: 
 * Steve and I attended water re-certification course in Troy 

 * Met with NYMIR representative for annual plant inspection 
 

Thursday, March 22, 2018: 
 * Email from Scot Tetrrault, 138 Thousand Acre Rd. regarding upcoming 
    work at his residence 

 * Text to Gayle & Board members regarding Tetrault email 
 
Tuesday, March 27, 2018: 

 * Monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 
 

Wednesday, March 28, 2018: 
 * Met with Dante at YMCA regarding purchase of village water for  
    upcoming pool refilling project, 

 * Text to Mayor & Board regarding the Y’s request 
 

Thursday, March 29, 2018: 
 * Email inquiry regarding recreational boating on the reservoirs 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 

FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE., SW, WASHONGTON, D,C.  202500410   (518)895-2100  TDD# 1-
800=662-1220 

 



 
 

 
 

  
 


